
Hello, welcome to the third edition of 

the new Nuneaton and Bedworth Safer 

Neighbourhood Teams Newsletter.  

We have introduced a new format for 

this edition, so please let us know if 

you like it.

We wish you all a happy and peaceful 

Christmas and New Year

NUNEATON & BEDWORTH 

SNT NEWSLETTER 
DECEMBER 2024



Meet your Your
Safer Neighbourhood Team

Inspector PI 1192 RyanWalker

NUNEATON SNT - Sergeant PS 2216 Adam Corless

Central (including Town centre) 

PC 1569 Mathew Cooper, PC 1634 Steven Roberts, 

PCSO 6332 Sushant Nakra, PCSO 8654 Melodie Leech. 

North PC 1479 Lewis Farmer, PC 1264 Jonny Walker. PCSO 6358 

Carly Davis (School Liaisons Officer), PCSO 8641 Ellena Chadwicke -

Jones. PCSO 8850 Chris Brooks.

South PC 2270 Tom Henningham, PC 2165 Joseph Ahern. PCSO 

8518 Leonie Day. PCSO 8765 Mark Cox

West PC 2266 Tyler Thurgood, PC 2382 Amelia Loveridge, PCSO 

87702 Renee Nickson, PCSO 8740 Matt Smith. 

East PC 2250 Lilly Patterson, PC Eoghan Sturgess – Morrin,

PCSO 8647 Louise Rose. 

Town Centre Beat Manager - PC 1446 Tom Shorthouse. 

Diversity & Equality Inclusion Officer - PCSO 6208 Hannah 

Woodhams.

BEDWORTH SNT - Sergeant PS 1353 Chris Studd 

East

PC 2076 Jake Blaney, PC 2027 Alison Rudkin, 

PCSO 6229 Linda Shepherd. PCSO 8744 Carly French. 

West

PC 2074 Benjamin Pedley, PC 2199 Sebastion Lock, 

PCSO 8526 Marc Lovegrove. 

Town centre. Beat Manager - PC1446 Tom Shorthouse



How to Contact
your SNT by 
E-Mail

The E-Mail Contacts for Your

Safer Neighbourhood Team

are shown below, by

their Beat Areas

Nuneaton

North (Camp Hill/Galley Common) :-

nn.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

South (Arbury/Attleborough/Hill Top) :-

ns.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

East (Whitestone/Weddington/St Nicolas) :-

ne.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 

West (Stockingford/Grove Farm/Barpool) :-

nw.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 

Town Centre :–

nt.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 

Central (Abbey Green):-

nc.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 

Bedworth

East (Town Centre, Bulkington, Poplar, Bede) :–

be.snt@warwickshire.police.uk 

West (Heath, Exhall North, Slough, Exhall South/Ash Green)-

bw.snt@warwickshire.police.uk



NUNEATON 
SNT NEWS

Operation Sceptre
Operation Sceptre is the National Police Initiative to tackle 

Knife Crime and it started again for one week from 11th to 17th

of November.  School visits were arranged to talk about the 

dangers of knife crime and the laws about carrying knives and 

other offensive weapons.  Also, to give a general awareness 

and discuss how to avoid associated risks.  Some examples of 

the visits are shown.  PCSO Carly Davis is shown on the 

left speaking to year 6 pupils at 

Weddington Primary School.  Then 

there were role play exercises, 

helped by PCSO Mark Cox.  This 

helped the children learn how to 

avoid knives and the associated 

risks and to make them aware that 

anyone age 10 or above can be 

arrested for being in possession of 

a knife.
At the end of November, Camp

Hill Primary's Junior PCSO’s

completed the final session of 

their 6-week programme. Shown 

here with PCSO Davis and PCSO

Brooks. They had a great time 

learning about how the police 

investigate crime scenes, use 

forensic equipment and take fingerprints.  They will continue 

to conduct parking patrols outside the school following their 

graduation, which they are all looking forward to.  



NUNEATON 
SNT NEWS

Knife Crime Awareness 
In November, the Nuneaton East and 
West SNT, shown here, supported a 
local school with ‘Prohibited Item 
Searches’, using police search wands. 

Closure order on Warwick 

House, Nuneaton, following 

Anti-Social Behaviour and 

multiple drug-related deaths

The Nuneaton SNT, working with Nuneaton Borough Council have been 
successful in obtaining a closure order for Warwick House, a residential 
property on Bond Gate, Nuneaton.  The order, which came into force 
on 26th November, is to prevent disorderly, offensive, or criminal 
behaviour on the premises; serious nuisance to members of the public; 
and disorder near the property.  Since 
2023, there have been five deaths at 
Warwick House, of which four were 
confirmed to be drug related.  
Inspector Ryan Walker of Nuneaton 
And Bedworth SNT said “We could 
not allow Warwick House to continue 
to operate in a way that was proving 
to be damaging to both tenants and 
the community in Nuneaton. The next stage of the process is to ensure 
that vulnerable residents are properly rehoused and supported.”

We are happy to report that nothing alarming was found other than a 

couple of vapes which have now been confiscated.  Supporting 

schools with this action starts an important conversation amongst 

students, teachers, parents and police about knife crime and making 

sure the community and schools they attend are safe places to be.



BEDWORTH

 SNT NEWS
. 

Worried about someone carrying a 
knife?  Ring 101 or make a report 
anonymously through Crimestoppers on 
0800 555 111.

Operation Sceptre
Bedworth SNT have visited over 35 

Schools, Shops and Community hubs 

delivering posters and cards and 

explaining the initiative to them. The aim 

was to encourage the anonymous 

reporting of anyone they know who is 

carrying a knife so that the police can 

intervene. (School visit shown on left).

Right -Christmas lights 
in Bulkington Town 
Centre, on an evening 
patrol with PCSO Carly 
French, Bedworth SNT.

The picture on the left was taken 

when PCSO 8851 Marc 

Lovegrove and PCSO 8526 

Tracey Hall, were out as part of 

Operation Plenty, visiting 

Alwynne Court, Richmond 

Village and Arthur Alford 

residential homes, engaging with 

residents that are vulnerable and 

maybe lonely at Christmas.

t



Abandoned Vehicles
In October, severe damage brought 
the attention of officers to this 
vehicle during routine patrols. It was 
identified as being abandoned and
subsequently recovered for further
enquiries. If you see a suspicious 
vehicle in your area you can 
report it online or via 101 to be 
further investigated.

BEDWORTH
SNT NEWS

Two Minutes Silence

Remembrance Day
Bedworth SNT were out on patrol 
at the Bedworth Remembrance 
Day parade, engaging with the 
public and laying wreaths on behalf 
of Warwickshire Police.

Youth Engagement Event in Keresley
In November, Bedworth West SNT organised a youth 
engagement event at the Keresley Community Centre, 
alongside members of The Reel Rod Squad and Empower-U.  
The activities included: Boxing Coaching, Dodgeball, Baking 
and other topics.  This was a great means of engagement, and 
it was brilliant to see so many people turn out for it! The 
feedback from the young people that attended has been very 
positive. Thank you to all that came to get involved.



Police at 
Bonfire Events 
in November

NUNEATON & 
BEDWORTH SNT

OPERATION PLENTY

Operation Plenty is our campaign to campaign to identify and check 

on the most vulnerable members of our society. It involves our SNT 

officers making a point to drop by the homes of vulnerable people in 

our community for a cup of tea and a chat to check whether they are 

OK and if there’s any further support that can be provided.  The 

scheme is currently ongoing in Nuneaton and Bedworth. 

If you know someone in your community, be it a neighbour, friend, or 

relative, who would appreciate a visit from one of our officers for a 

cup of tea and a chat, drop us an email and let us know using the 

email address in the image.  

Please make sure you ask them 

for their permission first! 



NUNEATON & 
BEDWORTH SNT

UPCOMING EVENTS
No events have yet been 
arranged for the New Year, for 
the SNT members from your 
area to meet with you.  However, 
throughout the coming year, 
regular events will be planned and
the details will be published in due 
course.

Please come along to future ‘Drop-in’ sessions and your SNT 
members will be pleased to see you and answer any questions 
you might have. 

Apart from the Newsletter, there will be information on 
forthcoming events available on Social Media.  

For example,  the Facebook SNT page will give details of the 
latest events being planned - Just sign in to Facebook and 
search for Nuneaton and Bedworth Police.
 _________________

Don’t  Drink 

and Drive
Nuneaton and Bedworth 

SNT are conducting a 

drink drive campaign over 

the Christmas period to 

tackle those that believe 

it is clever to drink-drive. 

Make sure to look out for 

the figures shortly after 

Christmas to see how 

positive it has been!



Follow us on social media to see appeals 

and latest news.

Go to www.warwickshire.police.uk for crime 

prevention advice and information about your 

local area.

Sign up to www.warwickshireconnected.com 

for updates and advice on your local area.

Go to www.warwickshire.police.uk to report

Non-emergency incidents and crimes.

Only when there is a danger to life, suspicious 

activity that needs immediate action, or you 

have immediate concerns for your safety.

Help us

Self-service

Engage with us

Report incidents

Call 999

Contact Us



Get connected with what is happening in your local area. Warwickshire Connected is a free 

community messaging system brought to you by Warwickshire Police.

News from your local policing teams

Updates and appeals on local incidents

Useful crime prevention advice

Information about policing events happening in your area

To sign up visit:

www.warwickshireconnected.com

Connect

With us
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